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The undersigned cultural heritage and archaeological organizations express their dismay over the 
injuries and loss of life from the January 24, 2014 truck bombing in Cairo and resulting damage to the 
Museum of Islamic Arts, The Egyptian National Library and Archives, and other historic buildings in the 
immediate area. 
 
We support the desire of the Egyptian people to exercise their basic civil rights. We also share their 
concern about the losses to cultural heritage that Egypt has already sustained and the threat of 
further such losses. 
 
We call on the Egyptian authorities and all other parties to exercise their responsibilities to protect their 
country’s irreplaceable cultural heritage. At the same time, we urge international organizations to help 
to assess the damage caused and to support conservation and preservation efforts. 

 
American Anthropological Association  
Monica Heller, President 
Monica.heller@utoronto.ca 
416-978-1987 
 
American Schools of Oriental Research 
Susan Ackerman, President 
susan.ackerman@dartmouth.edu  
603-646-2160 
 
Archaeological Institute of America 
Andrew M.T. Moore, President 
amtmoore@gmail.com 
617-353-9361 
 
Collaborative for Cultural Heritage Management and Policy (CHAMP) 
Helaine Silverman, Director  
helaine@illinois.edu  
(217) 333-3616 
 
United States Committee of the Blue Shield  
Nancy Wilkie, President 
nwilkie@carleton.edu 
(507) 222-4231 
 
The Lawyers’ Committee for Cultural Heritage Preservation (LCCHP) 
Diane Penneys Edelman, President 
edelman@law.villanova.edu  
610-519-7047 
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